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Ditchling

DIAZINON 5 G

Granular Insecticide

COMMERCIAL 

CAUTION         POISON

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

REGISTRATION NUMBER 25507

PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

GUARANTEE:
Diazinon 5%

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

NET CONTENTS: 2 KG

DITCHLING CORPORATION LIMITED
P.O. Box 395, 

Don Mills ON M3C 2S7

DIRECTIONS 

LAWNS

Application at the recommended rate may be repeated as necessary.

White Grubs, Japanese Beetle Larvae, European Chafer Grubs: Apply
1.5 kg per 100 square meters of lawn.  Water grass thoroughly
after application.  For Grub control apply any time between late
July and early October.

Ants, Brown Dog Ticks, Chiggers, Chinchbugs, Clover Mites,
Crickets, Earwigs, Fleas, Millipedes, Sod Webworm (Lawn Moths),
Sowbugs, Springtails: Apply 200 gms per 10 square meters.  Do NOT
water for 2 days after application.

Leatherjackets: Apply 750 gms per 100 square meters.  Water



thoroughly after application.  Apply in late Fall while still
mild, or first mild weather in Spring.  Do NOT apply when soil is
frozen.

SPOT TREATMENT

Ants: As a spot treatment apply 3 gms (1 teaspoon) of granules
over and around each individual Ant hill.  

Digger (ground) Wasps: Apply 3 gms (1 teaspoon) of granules over
and around each nest opening; apply at dusk or at dawn when Wasps
are not active.

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Avoid inhaling and
contact with skin and eyes.  Wash thoroughly after handling. 
Avoid contamination of food and feedstuffs.  May be fatal if
swallowed.  This product is toxic to fish and wildlife.  Do NOT
contaminate domestic or irrigation water supplies, streams, and
ponds.

FIRST AID: IF SWALLOWED, obtain medical attention immediately. 
IF ON SKIN: Remove contaminated clothing and wash skin thoroughly
with soap and water.  IF IN EYES, flush with water for 5 to 10
minutes.  If irritation develops seek medical attention.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION: Atropine Sulfate is antidotal.  Use 1
to 2 mg every 15-30 minutes if necessary.

DISPOSAL: Dispose of the container in accordance with provincial
requirements.  For information on the disposal of unused,
unwanted product and cleanup of spills contact the provincial
regulatory agency or the manufacturer.

NOTICE TO USER:

This control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label.  It is an offence under the Pest
Control Products Act to use a control product under unsafe
conditions.

NOTICE TO BUYER:

Seller’s guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the
label and subject thereto.  The buyer assumes the risk to persons
or property arising from the use or handling of this product and
accepts the product on that condition.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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